
Dear PUC Exec Director Debra Howland, 
 
I wanted to send you a note regarding the NH Public Utilities Commission’s 'Energy Efficiency 
Plan' which was recently presented. 
 
I agree with Maurice Kreis who exclaimed that opposition to the proposal is “penny wise and 
pound foolish” 
 
I wanted you to know that I highly support the 'Energy Efficiency Plan.’  
 
Energy Efficiency is always a win-win: economically and environmentally! 
 
 
Irene “Grace” Garvey 
Abenaki Environmental Services 
812 Texas Hill Road 
Plymouth, NH 03264 
603-536-4424 (office) 
  

 


